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Dangers of Distracted Driving 

On Monday, May 23, 2016, students and staff from North Arlington High School (NAHS) 

partnered with members of the North Arlington Police Department (NAPD) to point out the 

dangers of distracted driving (texting) and impaired driving (drugs/alcohol). A totaled vehicle 

and student-created signs are currently displayed in the front parking lot of NAHS, which 

represents the life-altering events that can take place if a poor decision is made while operating a 

motor vehicle.  

Pictured from left to right (Top Row): NAPD Traffic Sergeant Joseph Prinzo, NAHS Principal 

Dr. Stephen Yurchak, Supervisor of Guidance, Alyce Cusano, Food Service Director, Sue 

Fleckenstein, Kaitlyn Giordano, Michael Jankin, Ryan Marrero, Louis Rodriguez, Michael 

Manzo-Lewis, NAPD Dispatcher/Board of Education President George McDermott, Taylor 

Hays, NAPD Lieutenant Robert Reilly, NAHS Assistant Principal, Dennis Kenny, Art Teacher, 

Shirlene DuJack, and Teacher’s Aide Jack Madden.  Bottom Row: Madison Maramba, Megan 

Arb, Alyssa Miller, and Joshua Guinaldo. 

 

 

 


